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25th September 2025  

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
 

The Harrogate Christmas Concert - The Royal Hall - Saturday 6th December 

 
Singing Squad will be taking part in The Harrogate Christmas Concert in The Royal Hall on 
Saturday 6th December. There will be over 200 children involved from 7 different primary 
schools and they will sing alongside Harrogate Symphony Orchestra. Rossett Acre has the 
opportunity to do this once every 3 years. Please note that this is for Year 4, 5 and 6 only. 
Year 3 will get the chance in 3 years’ time but can enjoy singing the Christmas  Songs in 
rehearsals. 

Singing Squad members must be dropped  at Hall A, The Royal Hall at 1.30pm prompt on 
Saturday 6th December and will stay at The Royal Hall until the end of the concert at 8.45pm. 
Children must wear smart school uniform and bring a packed tea, water, and a snack for the 
concert interval (no nuts please). Collection will also be from Hall A at the end of the concert 
which is anticipated to be approximately 8.15pm. We ask you to be patient whilst all children are 
collected. 

Please provide consent for you child to attend the concert via the link below:  

 

Harrogate Christmas Concert Form 

 
Tickets are available from Harrogate Box Office (tel. 01423 502116) or online at 
www.harrogatetheatre.co.uk  Tickets are priced at £17 Grand Circle, £16 Dress Circle and £15 
Grand Hall. Students are half price and 11 and under are free. Rossett Acre will be seated on 
the right of the stage as you look at it from the audience.  

 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
Lesley Stott  
Music Lead 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/VF1LSbwcEv

